
Welcome to Grade 2 at Langley Fine ArtsSchool! 

2024-2025 

Dear Parents, 

We are so excited to begin a new school year with your child after summer 

break. Please keep this letter handy for September as it details the fees, how to 

pay them, and items we are asking to be brought from home. 

 

Grade Two Fees: 

School supplies - $40.00  

Student dictionary - $4.00  

School agenda - $6.00 

Hard covered sketchbook - $10.50  

Supply Kit Total: $60.50 

 

Performance Pass (required) - $20.00  

Emergency kit fee (required)- $5.00 

Yearbook fee (optional) - $20.00 

 

 

Fees are payable via the online payment system: www.schoolcashonline.com  

 

*Performance Pass: 

Throughout the year, our students attend numerous in-house arts performances 

put on by classes, majors or pods. These performances take place in the Chief 

Sepass Theatre and are often matinee runs of the various shows produced each 

year. This money is used to offset costs associated with the performance and using 

the Chief Sepass Theatre. Instead of a small ticket price being charged several 

times throughout the year, we request that all students (Gr. K-12) pay for a yearly 

LFAS Performance Pass at a cost of $20.00. Teachers will ensure that students 

participate in several in-house performance-based field trips per year. 

 

 

 

 

Turn over for a list of items to be brought from home 

http://www.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 

 

 

From Home: 

Thank you for your support from home! We appreciate the help in 

supplying items from the following list when school begins: 

-one box of facial tissue to be used by the class. 

-one labelled pair of easy-on gym shoes (Velcro). 

-one labelled change of clothes. 

-one labeled cloth/ heavy plastic bag (no grocery bags please) for change of clothes. 

-one art smock (an old adult t-shirt, no ties, or buttons) LABELLED ON THE OUTSIDE. 

 

Some of your child’s school supplies will be sent home for you to clearly label on the 

first day of school. Please return them as soon as possible. 

Please take time to label your child’s personal belongings including outerwear, boots, 

shoes etc. 

Thank you so much for your support. We look forward to spending time learning and 

having fun with your child in September! 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Sincerely, 

The Grade 2 teachers 
 


